

MEMORANDUM

DATE:

September 10, 2014

TO:

Board of County Commissioners

FROM:

Tom Rains, County Engineer In Kan

SUBJECT:

Contract documents for the Construction of 76th Street North and 75th Street intersection, 76th Street North and Sheridan Road

intersection and extending Sheridan Road approximately 1550 feet

south

We present for your approval the contract documents for Construction of 76th Street North and 75th Street intersection, 76th Street North and Sheridan Road intersection and extending Sheridan Road approximately 1550 feet south. The contract has been reviewed and approved by the District Attorney's office.

TR: am

Attachments

Original:

Pat Key, County Clerk, for the September 15, 2014 Agenda

xc:

Commissioner John M. Smaligo, Jr.

Commissioner Karen Keith Commissioner Ron Peters Mark Liotta, Chief Deputy Vicki Adams, Chief Deputy

File